
The CRAMP and ELRA have been agreed with the EPA and Financial Provisions put in place. In 2017 
SEHL agreed a financing arrangement with the EPA to cover the CRAMP costs of all its facilities 
including Millennium Park. In September 2020 SEHL took out an insurance policy that covers the ELRA 
cost for all of those facilities the EPA considered subject to ELRA requirements. The policy has been 
approved by the Agency. 


